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OPRS Human Subjects <irb@unlv.edu> (sent 

by christa.esparza@unlv.edu)  
 

Nov 26, 

2014  

 
 

 
to me 

 
 

Dr. Winkelmes, 

 

Thank you for your recent submission regarding the protocol named above. The information has been 

reviewed and no further information is needed. You may continue with the research with the changes listed 

in your modification request. For future modifications to this protocol, please send a quick email to our 

office. We will review the modifications for a change in review type. If the research remains exempt, we 

will file your information and no formal notification will be sent (only an email).  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Christa Esparza 

Human Research Coordinator 

Office of Research Integrity - Human Subjects 

University of Nevada, Las Vegas 

4505 Maryland Parkway     Box 451047 

Las Vegas, NV  89154-1047 

Main: (702) 895-2794     Fax:  (702) 895-0805 

FDH 328     M/S 1047 

Website: http://research.unlv.edu/ORI-HSR/ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission (EMT) and any attached documents may contain confidential 

and legally privileged information.  Such information is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to 

whom this EMT was intended to be sent.  Any printing, disclosure, reproduction, distribution or taking of 

action based on the information herein by other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.  If you 

believe that you have received this EMT in error, please notify the sender by telephone at (702) 895-2794 

or (877) 895-2794  and delete the EMT.  Thank you.  
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